THE WIZARDS ARE COMING!!!

When: Thurs. Nov. 3, 2022
Where: ESM Jr./Sr. High School
Doors Open: 6:00 v/ Game starts at 7:00 pm

Get your tickets today! Please join us for a night of family fun, hosted by the PTO,
where you will see our very own ESM teachers/staff take on The Harlem Wizards!
There will be lots of laughs and antics! Tickets are limited! Refreshments will be sold!
Merchandise available online and on premise! Get yours today! All children who
purchase a jersey will warm up with our players on the court pre-game!

Any questions; please email Theresa Betner at terriann517@aol.com or text/call
631-235-7149. Ticket descriptions are in the link!

https://pretix.eu/harlemwizards/manorville

Thank you,

Theresa Betner & The Eastport-Tuttle PTO

*Distribution of this flyer does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with the
material content by the District of the Board of Education.



